
Faculty Senate Vice-President Report WH Campus 

Monday, May 12, 2014 - 3:00 p.m.  WMS-124 

1. Faculty Forums – The Faculty Forum for the WH campus was held Thursday, April 17, 
2014 from 2 - 3:30 in WLR-106.  The results of the forum were discussed and resolved 
by the Faculty Senate Executive Committee.  

2. New Faculty Office in WLR   The new faculty offices located within the Winter Haven 
Learning and Resource building have been rekeyed and faculty members have new 
assigned keys. 

3. New Student Convocation – New student convocation is scheduled for August 14, 2014 
and so far, 23 faculty members have volunteered to participate with the program.     

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Gregory Harris, Winter Haven Campus, Faculty Senate Vice-President 

  

	
  


